Dear Premier Arts & Science Charter School Students and Families,

The PASCS school counselors hope you and your family are doing well during these uncertain times.  We have been thinking of you and hope that you and your family are staying healthy, positive and keeping busy!
We would love to hear from you - how are you spending your extra time?  Are you reading any books?  Putting your creative art skills to work?  Maybe you are trying a special recipe or putting puzzles together.  Feel free to email us and share how you are spending your time. We’d love to stay connected with you.  
  
During these uncertain times, it’s important to practice mindfulness to take care of yourself.  Be sure to continue to get lots of sleep, go outside to get fresh air, and continue to eat healthy.  Create a ‘to do’ list for each day and follow a daily routine.  Get up, get dressed and get going! 

Please check out the links we’ve provided on the resource page of our webpage.  Lastly, if there is anything you need, please reach out.  We will respond as quickly as we can.


Your PASCS School Counselors,

Ms. Ronna Fretz 					       Ms. Danielle Dennis 
    (K-2nd grades)                                                            (3rd-5th grades)
lfretz@pascs.org                                                     ddennis@pascs.org
 


THINGS TO DO
· Play a game with your family like Trivia or Scrabble
· Go for a 30-minute walk 
· Read your favorite book
· Find a family favorite recipe to make (ask permission first or help cooking)
· Practice drawing, coloring or painting
· Learn about yoga and practice a few new techniques
· Write a letter to a family member who lives in another town or state
 
 

